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COMCAST

December 15, 2022

RECEIVED
DEC 19 ;2
Ms. Valerie McCallum, Supervisor
Township of Lake LAKE TOWNSHIP
P.O. Box 429

Caseville, MI 48725
Dear Ms. McCallum:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services.
Accordingly, please note the changes below effective January 24, 2023. Impacted customers are being
notified through bill message.

Effective January 24, 2023, the following channel changes will occur: Primo will only be available in
HD; Primo HD will be added to Digital Starter and Kids & Family channel 1721. HD channels require
HD Technology Fee and X1 TV Box or compatible customer owned device.

Also, pursuant to P.A. 480 of 2006, Section 9 (4), Comcast Cable's local operating entity hereby reports
that Comcast does not deny access to services to any group of potential residential subscribers because of
the race or income of the residents in the local area. A similar report has been filed with the Michigan
Public Service Commission.

Please feel free to contact me at 734-359-2077 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Miller

Director, External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
1401 E. Miller Rd.
Lansing, M1 48911



